El Pa EXPLORATION 1800 WILCO BUILDING
SD COMPANY MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
PHONE: 915-684-5701

RECEivVED

JAN 15 1989

January 11, 1982

ARTESIA, Ogpycg

0il Comnservation Commission
P. O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Bird Com No. 1
Eddy Co., New Mexico

Dear Sirs:

This is to update your file on the status of the subject well.
At the present time the well is shut in while awaiting results from
SEM Photography work being performed by Dowell. This analysis is
being performed in an attempt to ascertain the cause of a severe
skin damage problem which has occured in this well. Upon receiving
the results of this study, a decision will be made to either (1)
re-stimulate the present interval or (2) attempt completion in shal-
lower intervals.

The results of the SEM work is expected on approximately
January 20, 1982, according to Dowell personnel. Please advise if
further information is needed at this time.

Sincerely yours,

O 7 ki,

J. T. Lent
Area Production Engineer

JTL/ tiw

cc: R. L. Nickell
Files



